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Year 11 and the Prom 

For several years St Peter’s has operated an invitations system for the Year 11 Prom. Many 
schools have seen the positive impact of this process and have rolled it out into their 
establishments. One of the key requirements for students has been attendance which has 
been successful in raising the level of attendance in Year 11 over the last 3 years. 

This year, Year 11 will need to have attendance that is at least 96% to receive an invitation 
to the Prom. 

 


